
Dear Parent, 

Greetings from IS ! 

INDIA 
INTERNÄTIONAL 

SCHOCOL 

With warm regards, 

A Heritage of Vision " A Legacy of Iunovation 

I write this to inform you that after completing glorious twenty-four years 
at the IIS, Ms Mala Agnihtori has relinquished the post of Principal of the 
school. We will certainly miss her presence in the school as we owe a lot to 
her in shaping the IIS, as it is today. 

Dr Ashok Gupta 
Director 

September 11, 2024 

Ms Nidhi Mishra has taken over as the Principal, supported by Ms Nidhi 
Jodha as Sr. Vice Principal and Dr Manish Kumar Sharma as the Vice 
Principal. I am sure this team will carry forward the legacy in an effective 
way. 

The International Wing of the school will now be a separate entity in the 
name of IIS World School. Ms Mukta Khandelwal, Vice Principal will head 
the school and shall groom the students to become global citizens. 

We plan to open admissions for the academic session 2025-26 in the 3rd 
week of November. We shall update you about the Schedule in due course. 
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